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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from OPBMS! 

To create awareness about STEM/STREAM Education and Tinkering Lab (ATL), Initiatives 

of Niti Aayog and Ministry of Education (MoE) IIC, OPBMS in Association with RIMT-

Department of Research, Innovation & Incubation has organised an orientation session for 

Class VI on April 25, 2024, during the school hours. Kindly ensure your presence of your 

ward. 

Warm regards  

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 

 


